
 

Acrox Technologies Co., Ltd. 
 

 
 

Date: 2022-01-20  

 
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID:PRDRX1A; Granted on 2022/01/12 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We regret to inform you that due to we have submitted the wrong internal photo. 
  
To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede 
the exhibit described as Internal photo.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
----------------------------------------------- 

Gavin Hsieh / Product Manager  

4F., No.89, Minshan St., Neihu Dist., Taipei City 114, Taiwan. 

02-2796-5888*9895 
gavinh@acrox.com.tw 

 
 

 

 

 


